

November 21, 2024

Ms. Sharon Weintraub Dashow The Eugene Zitwer Foundation, Inc. 50 Court St Ste 702 Brooklyn, NY 11201-4831

Dear Sharon,

On behalf of Hospital for Special Surgery, I am delighted to thank you for The Eugene Zitwer Foundation's gift of \$5,430 to support holiday programming and gifts for pediatric patients at the HSS Lerner Children's Pavilion. The Foundation's generosity enables HSS to deliver the best care possible to children with serious musculoskeletal health issues.

Creating moments of joy throughout the year is a cornerstone of the comprehensive care that the HSS Lerner Children Pavilion provides but is especially important during the winter holiday season. This wonderful contribution will help make the year-end truly special and merry for pediatric patients navigating a range of orthopedic and rheumatic conditions.

We deeply appreciate The Eugene Zitwer Foundation's commitment to the HSS Lerner Children's Pavilion.

mente yn to mysport!

Sincerely,

Catherine Callagy

Senior Vice President and Chief Development Officer

PS: With this letter, Hospital for Special Surgery acknowledges your gift of \$5,430 (check 1001 dated 11/14/2024). For your records, please note that no goods or services were provided in exchange for this gift.

CC: Lisa Ipp, MD